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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Jeff@thebethelgroup.com

Sent: Tuesday, April 07, 2015 2:09 PM

To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

Cc: Daniel@thebethelgroup.com

Subject: FW: 1032 Ryde St.Martinson Ltr.3-26-15

Attachments: 1032 Ryde St.Martinson Ltr.3-26-15.pdf

Importance: High

Hello Mai,  

 

I wanted to follow up my voicemail with a quick email as well to let you know we have completed 

the smoke detectors and all items but the Permit required repairs along with not having been able  

to get the pictures you requested or the floor plan drawing. The reason is that while I was out of town,  

Daniel Ward had family medical issues that required Daniel to be in Rochester at the Mayo Clinic.  

We will have the pictures and floor plan to you via email within the next couple days per your 

last emailed request below. We apologize for the delay and we appreciate your understanding.  

 

 

Best Regards,  

 

Jeff Martinson 

The Bethel Group, Inc. 

Real Estate Development, Design, Consulting & Construction 

924 Rice St, Ste# 8 

St Paul, MN 55117 

Ph 952.484.7382  

Fx 952.400.5651 

Jeff@TheBethelGroup.com 

 

 

From: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul) [mailto:mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us]  

Sent: Thursday, March 26, 2015 2:08 PM 

To: Jeff@thebethelgroup.com 

Cc: Martin, Lisa (CI-StPaul); Neis, Adrian (CI-StPaul); Owens, Phil (CI-StPaul); Shaff, Leanna (CI-StPaul) 

Subject: 1032 Ryde St.Martinson Ltr.3-26-15 

 

 

 

Hello Mr. Martinson, 

I forgot to mention in my March 26
th

 letter that you are to provide Ms. Moermond with a diagram and photos 

of the handrail in 2 weeks (April 7). 

 

 

Hello Mr. Martinson, 

 

See attached letter in the above matter. 
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Mai Vang 
Coordinator for Legislative Hearings 
City Council Offices 

15 W. Kellogg Blvd, Ste. 310 

Saint Paul, MN 55102 

Direct: 651-266-8563 

Appeals Line: 651-266-8585 

Fax: 651-266-8574 

mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 


